Craig, Sondra

From: Elsen, Nikki

Sent: Thursday, August 5, 2021 1:43 PM

To: Craig, Sondra

Subject: FW: Letter sent to the LaCrosse Tribune

-----Original Message---—-

From: Pamela Ballard <pballard1952@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, August 5, 2021 1:27 PM

To: ZZ Council Members <ZZCouncilMembers@cityoflacrosse.org>
Subject: Letter sent to the LaCrosse Tribune

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe. ***

It's been our experience that the citizens of this area are proud of Riverside Park and the Friendship Gardens. Visitors have come
from across our state, country and world to appreciate this gem of our city. The serenity and beauty is certainly an asset to our
LaCrosse community and an unique destination for many families.

Yes, family, that’s the presence that has been promoted. Riverfest, Rotary Lights, Music Programs etc... have traditionally been
family events.

We have also observed and participated in the daily occurrences; jogging, family gatherings,picnics,biking,sports and simply
enjoying the peaceful stroll or view from a park bench. Therefore, why would we want to change this positive environment. The
Fish Hatchery Buildings on Riverside Park need to fit the current culture. Perhaps coffee shop, bakery, and kayak rentals. The
proposed “beer garden” and wedding event venue will dramatically change our beautiful Mississippi River Park.

Do you want that to happen?

Please write or call council members.

Final action is August 12 at 6:00pm.

Pam Ballard
Roger Fish

Sent from my iPhone



